
You may be eligible for a
GENEROUS REBATE on Your New Boiler!

EARLY BOILER REPLACEMENT  
REBATE PROGRAM
Available May 1, 2013 – August 31, 2013
Sponsored by:      

The Early Boiler Replacement Rebate offers incentives encouraging  
Mass Save® customers to proactively upgrade their aging,  

yet functional, boiler that is at least 30 years old.

Schedule a no-cost appointment between May 1, 2013 and August 31, 2013. 
Please mention that your contractor referred you.

Call 866-527-SAVE (7283) 
Installation must be completed by October 1, 2013.

Complete Program details will be provided during the Mass Save appointment. Fuel switching/conversion is not eligible for this offer. Customers  
receiving the Early Boiler Replacement Rebate are not eligible for any other Mass Save or GasNetworks heating equipment rebates on installed equipment. 


